
 

 

Tuesday March 20, 2018 
Elementary School Cafetorium 

5:00pm-7:00pm 
 

 

You are invited to attend: 

NYS Assessment Parent 
Information Night 

 

Join us for a parent meeting to learn more 
about the NYS 3-8 Assessments.  Together we 

will explore the history, purpose, and 
importance of NYS testing and answer any 

questions you might have regarding the 
upcoming NYS 3-8 Assessments, including 

computer-based testing.  
  We hope you will join us!  

 
Dinner will be served & Child Care is available 

 


